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A Directed Study examining grants and their place in the development of nonprofit 

organizations grants and their place in the development of nonprofit organizations is 

proposed for Winter 2021. The course will include investigating literature on nonprofit 
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SKILLS ACROSS THE BUSINESS CURRICULUM 

 

The Okanagan School of Business promotes core skills across the curriculum. These skills 

include reading, written and oral communications, computers, small business, and academic 

standards of ethics, honesty and integrity. 

 

STUDENT CONDUCT AND ACADEMIC HONESTY 

 

What is the Disruption of Instructional Activities? 

At Okanagan College (OC), disruption of instructional activities includes student “conduct which 

interferes with examinations, lectures, seminars, tutorials, group meetings, other related activities, 
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What are the Students’ Responsibilities to Avoid Plagiarism? 

Students have a responsibility to read the OC Plagiarism Policy and Procedures outlined in the 

OC calendar, which is available in online format www.okanagan.bc.ca. Students must 

acknowledge the sources of information used on all their assignments. This usually involves 

putting the authors’ name and the year of publication in parentheses after the sentence in which 

you used the material, then at the end of your paper, writing out the complete references in a 

Reference section. 

“Students are responsible for learning and applying the proper scholarly practices for 

acknowledging the work and ideas of others. Students who are unsure of what constitutes 

plagiarism should refer to the UBC publication “Plagiarism Avoided; Taking Responsibility for your 

:RUN´� This guide is available in OC bookstores and libraries. 

Students are expected to understand research and writing techniques and documentation styles. 

The Okanagan School of Business requires the use of the APA or MLA style, but suggests that 

students cite references using the APA guidelines (see Publication Manual of the American 

Psychological Association, 6th edition (2009). A copy of the APA manual is available in the 

reference section and also available for circulation from OC libraries. The library website has 

access to these two major citing styles. 

 

What are the Penalties for Plagiarism and Cheating? 

The Okanagan School of Business does not tolerate plagiarism or cheating. All professors 

actively check for plagiarism and cheating and the Okanagan School of Business subscribes to 

an electronic plagiarism detection service. All incidents of plagiarism or cheating are reported 

and result in a formal letter of reprimand outlining the nature of the infraction, the evidence and 

the penalty. The Dean of the Okanagan School of Business and the Registrar record and 

monitor all instances of plagiarism and cheating. Penalties for plagiarism and cheating reflect 

the seriousness and circumstances of the offence and the range of penalties includes 

suspension from OC. 

 

http://www.okanagan.bc.ca/

